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For immediate release        

                                                    March 16 2007
UEA STATEMENT IN RESPONSE TO SALT MANUFACTURERS’ ASSOCIATION PRESS RELEASE
In response to the press release issued by the Salt Manufacturers’ Association on March 15 2007 (commenting on an embargoed Food Standards Agency press release Campaign continues to drive down salt consumption and improve public health), University of East Anglia researcher Dr Lee Hooper has issued the following statement: 

“This quote is completely out of context and was used without my permission. As I have stated personally to members of the SMA, a reduction in salt intake through reduced salt in processed foods and/or through personal choice may be inconvenient to the SMA but has strong public health benefits.
“Small reductions in salt intake across the population are likely to be unnoticed by most people, but will lead to large reductions in numbers of people having a stroke.”
Dr Hooper, a lecturer in research synthesis and nutrition UEA’s School of Medicine, Health Policy and Practice, is fully in support of the Food Standards Agency campaign to help adults reduce their salt intake to 6g per day (see http://www.salt.gov.uk/index.shtml) and the work that the FSA have been doing to help food manufacturers reduce the amount of salt in their products (see http://www.food.gov.uk/healthiereating/salt/devsalttargets).  
She added: “As three quarters of the salt we eat comes from manufactured foods it is vital that quantities in the foods we eat are reduced – these reductions make reaching the 6g per day target easier for all of us, increasing the likelihood of a pleasant and healthy retirement.”
Ends

Notes to Editors:

1. For further information, please contact Dr Lee Hooper on 07813 917444 or Simon Dunford at the UEA press Office on 01603 592203/s.dunford@uea.ac.uk. 
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